PUC
500 E Capitol Ave
Pierre, SD 57501

Dear Sir:

I am writing you in concern of the Crocker Wind Farm ( EL-17-28). | can’t
understand why you as a public utilities commission would be in disagreement
of an economic wind fall for Clark County and their people. As | understand the
taxes generated would be a huge benefit to all of the citizens in the county.

At the time of economic downfall | would think this would be a positive instead
of a negative.

I hope you reconsider this proposal at your next reconsideration hearing.

Sincerely,

Lester L and Darlene Gross

Franklin, AR 72536





